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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:06 AM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 11:03 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Although I personally hold Enbridge stock and have made some returns from it, I strongly oppose the 
proposed increase in gas rates. Our monthly Enbridge expenses are already high. Meanwhile, the CEO of 
the company earns millions of dollars annually that far more than the vast majority of people. In the 
current economic climate, with widespread layoffs and many families struggling to make ends meet, it is 
difficult to understand why a rate increase is necessary. For me personally, this additional cost is not a 
financial burden. However, for many households, it will cause real hardship. Essential utilities like 
heating should remain affordable, especially when the economy is weak. Raising rates at this time is 
unreasonable and unfair to those who are already under pressure. I urge you to reconsider and reject this 
rate increase. 

Name: Hongdou Lin 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


